Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

052 Micholitz to Sander





Manila, 11/4/1888

Messrs. F. Sander & Co., St. Albans

Dear Sir,

I shall leave hereabout the 25th of this month and have every reason to hope to be able to take 8,000 Phal[aenopsis] schill[eriana] with me. Other plants I am sorry to say I cannot send you for want of money and I am rather in a fix how to pay for my Ph.’s passage, especially since you categorically told Messrs. Behn Meyer: “Micholitz go Manila only £75”. But I daresay I shall manage it, otherwise if I had had more money I might have got you a lot of other things especially Renanthera storiei you so long wished. Well I hope and beg you will not blame me.

I have again to repeat: I do not know whether I shall start for England at once. I have had no notice as yet as to how those Ph[alaenopsis] have arrived which Mr. Bode sent you. On the result of which it depends whether I start for England at once or whether I remain in Singapore to establish my plants. Well, I shall write again by next mail.

Trusting you are quite well and business flourishing, I remain, dear Sir, 

Yours faithfully,

W. Micholitz

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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